
February 24, 2020 
 
Dear Maryland General Assembly,  
 
 My name is natyia brown. I am a 5th grader from Highland Park Elementary in Prince George’s 
County. . I am writing about the  Coal-Fired Power Plants. Coal can cause problems for people 
with respiratory problems we shouldn't have coal plants because the coal plants cause pollution 
and pollution is linked with asthma,cancer,heart and lung aliments,and acid rain . 
 
 
We need power. We can use solar power or wind power. We can find cleaner sources of power 
than coal. 
 
Sincerely, Natyia 
 
 


